From: Rhee, Jamie 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 2:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: P{ULIRE Conference

This email is to confirm I attended the PULIRE-The Smart Show for International Exhibition for the Cleaning Industry in Verona, Italy, May 21-25, 2017.

                       

The Italian Association for Industrial Cleaning  organized PULIRE 2017 from May 22-25, 2017, in Verona, Italy’s exhibition center and the invite was extended to me by the Italian Trade Agency which coordinated a US Delegation to attend this trade show.

The conference was the largest professional cleaning industry trade show in Italy and hosted a complete range of machinery, equipment and components for professional cleaning and hygiene in indoor spaces. Thirty years of history at the service of professional make PULIRE a leading event in Europe, ranked second for importance and size, and one of the most influential globally.  I was able to connect with Procurement professionals from around the globe and built relationships with many of the attendees and exhibitors.  I presented on Chicago’s Procurement rules and regulations and shared information on how to connect with us through social media.  I was able to bring awareness of our 18 month buying plan forecast and explained that now accepting bids on line allows Chicago to now entertain Global companies to bid on and earn City business.  Many companies expressed interest in doing business with the City of Chicago.

The Italian Association  paid the cost for my participation which included airfare, hotel and all ground transfer, no cost to the City.   

If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know.

